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(01.19.11) Rush Soccer is excited to
announce our newest partner: Ohio Rush!

Formerly the Northern Ohio Elite Soccer Academy, the new Ohio Rush look to make an immediate
impact on the soccer landscape in Northeast Ohio. The addition of Ohio Rush marks the 27th
domestic club and brings the overall number of partner clubs to 40 worldwide.

Rush Soccer President and CEO Tim Schulz is thrilled with the new partnership saying, "I think
Ohio Rush is gong to be a great partner.  These guys are willing to go to work and create a club
that has some very strong values.  We look forward to the relationship with these good people."

Andrew Kummer, Technical Director for Rush Soccer echoed Schulz's comments stating, "Ohio is
a great addition to the Rush family.  We have already experienced working with their highly
motivated and energetic staff that will provide the leadership to take this organization to new
heights."

To learn more about Rush Soccer's newest club and see the Ohio Rush Press Release, please 
click here.

There will be more information about the club soon on their website. Visit www.ohiorushsoccer.com
.
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